

School Values: Respect Teamwork Persistence

Newsletter

Thursday, September 6 2018

Needs Basis Only	Middle Years Breakfast Club
Every Monday	Later Years Breakfast Club
Terang Campus Term 3 Winter Sports Program	
Friday 7 th & 14 th September, Indoor Action Sports, Mortlake Road Warrnambool	
Middle Years Winter Sports Program	
September 7th Active Sportz, September 14th Gymnastics, Springers, Warrnambool	
Tuesday Term 3	Later Years Swimming, Cobden Heated Pool
Friday September 7	Later Years Movies, Warrnambool (Science)
Tuesday September 11	'I know your name but not your story' training and interview day, Later Years
Thursday September 13	2018 School Concert Commencing 7pm Cobden Civic Hall
Friday September 14	Later Years visit to South West TAFE MakersFest
Tuesday September 18	Later Years Lake Condah excursion (History)
Friday September 21	Last Day Term 3 – 2pm Close Footy Colours Day

From the Principal

Thank you to all parents who completed the Parent Opinion Survey, which concluded last week. Your time and effort is much appreciated.

School Concert

Practice and preparations are continuing for our school concert next Thursday September 13th at 7.00 p.m. at the Cobden Civic Hall. Entry is by donation and families are requested to bring a plate of supper to share. Tea, coffee and cordial will be provided. We look forward to seeing you there! Thank you to everyone who has sent in hamper items for the raffle. Special thanks to Ella Alexanders family for their kind donation of a metre of wood which will be raffled at the concert.

Dental Van

The dental van and staff have now moved on after completing all student checks. Hopefully we will welcome them back next year.

Painting the Shire Blue.

The Corangamite Youth Council are painting the shire blue to raise awareness for anti-bullying. On Wednesday 12th September students are encouraged to wear blue to say NO to bullying in Corangamite.

EXTRA-CURRICULAR PROGRAMS

Passport to Employment Program Graduation



Six very proud Graduates celebrated their successful completion of a one day per week Passport to Employment Program at Warrnambool TAFE last Monday night. The program ran every Monday for the last 7 weeks and last night Angus Hoffrichter, Declan Smith, Mollie Jenkins, Mitchell Jones, Maddison Benson and Caytlyn Sharp were awarded their certificates of achievement. This training will be of great benefit to these students when they move in to post school employment or training at the end of year 12.

Reading With Your Child

Twenty minutes a day is all it takes to build key reading skills. Here are some ways to help your young child be a better reader.



- 1. Create reading rituals and read together every day.
- 2. Talk about the pictures and ask questions about the story.
- 3. Share different kinds of books.
- 4. Read with expression.
- 5. Read favourite books again and again.

Parma for a Farmer Fund Raising by SRC





Today students were busy preparing 22 'Parma for a Farmer' meals. All profits will be donated to this appeal.







SRC Concert Hamper Raffle

The SRC are having a raffle on Concert Night, September 13th. Could families please send in food donations for our hamper any time to the Kylie Carter at primary campus or to Lyn Wines at the secondary campus.

Raffle tickets will cost \$1.00 each. There will be 3 prizes -2 hampers plus a metre of wood. Money can be sent in to purchase tickets before the concert to Lyn or Kylie. Please send money in a labelled envelope with the names and phone number of the person you want on the ticket.

Otherwise, tickets can be bought at the entry door on concert night.

Thank you for helping the SRC with their fundraising.





